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Children’s Liturgy for this week. If you subscribe to this
channel you will get a timely notification.

You may have discovered this on the YouTube channel understanding of transubstantiation.

before now. Other Catholic topics of discussion in other episodes can
be found on YouTube- videos - and you will be surprised
how broad ranging and enlightened they are!
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Yes, it’s loud, it's VERY American, but it's also Very
Catholic! It is also fun, but very challenging. This episode
was advertised on the Catholic Universe site. As a Catholic
we believe the Holy Eucharist is the source and summit of
our Faith. In recent years there have been reports of
Eucharistic Miracles both in Buenos Aires and Mexico which
have been examined scientifically. One of the guests on the
show, Ray Grijalba (Christian Channel.com) is making a full
feature length movie about this subject— the trailer for which
can be seen on this episode. This is discussed at some
length on the programme and is well worth seeing,
especially if you are sceptical of such things. Scientific study
is offered as evidence and not proof, strengthening our
Faith, therefore preserving the Mystery that surrounds our
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Caritas Sunday 2021
Our parishes are holding a o
retiring collection on Caritas All in your families & those of our

. .
Sunday weekend of ‘ t parishioners who are sick ....
30"/31% January if they are G rl a S

Diocese of Salford

Please remember in your prayers.....

Remember all those who have
died recently....

able.
On a practical note, the office at Cathedral Centre is
closed at present due to the pandemic restrictions,
causing a slight delay in processing and banking
donations by cheque.

All those with Anniversaries at
this time ...
Oksana Sarapuk 4th Anniversary

A bank transfer to Caritas Diocese of Salford, sort
code 16:00:18, account no. 41523268 is the safest and
quickest way to pay in your parish Caritas Sunday
collection and will allow us to continue to deliver an
immediate response to those in most urgent need.

Mass ;9.‘ ;
Intentions ©[¥

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, you may also wish to draw
parishioners’ attention to how easy it is now to make a
one off debit or credit card donation online via our secure
website

https://www.caritassalford.org.uk/donate/ or set up a
direct debit mandate.

Lately Dead
Lately Dead

Duncan McAlpine
Bernard Murphy

PARISH MONTHLY PRAYER EVENING

This coming Tuesday at 8.00 pm there is an opportunity
for us to come together for half an hour of quiet
meditation and reflection.

Whilst we have had the best Harvest and Christmas donations for
the past three years there is an issue around meeting the ‘Fixed
Costs’ as the main fund raising events have not been able to take

place because of Covid 19. At the moment, we meet on Zoom.

Everyone is welcome whether you belong to the Parish or not.
If you would like to join us please email
lucy.cleary@live.co.uk who will arrange to forward you
the required link to join in the meeting.

You can also call Rachel Taylor on 0161 817 2285.

Please pick up a Caritas leaflet we have
prepared for you
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